
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent (s)/ Guardian (s) 

This last month we were working on many exciting things!  

Literacy- In January we were working on procedural writing. The students learned 

how to give step by step instructions on how to complete a specific task. We 

began the month by describing the steps involved in eating an Oreo cookie. The 

students were then able to choose a task in which they were an expert at and the 

steps involved in completing it. This upcoming month we will be working on 

making connections with the texts that we are reading.  

Math- This past month we have been focusing on Number Sense. Following the 

break we learned about fractions. We worked on making equal parts and what 

those parts are called. We recently just finished working on division. We took part 

in many activities where we divided a whole into equal parts, using both concrete 

materials and pictures. Our focus now has turned to multiplication. We have 

many fun activities coming up that we will be doing to develop an understanding 

of this operation.  

Science- The past month we have been working through our science unit called 

Air and Water in the Environment. We have taken part in many exciting 

experiments which have taught us the properties of air. We have recently moved 

on to water and will be discussing how we use water, the water cycle and 

conservation of water.   

 

 

  

 



Exciting News 

Congratulations to both of our January winners at our Leader of the Pack 

Assembly. 

Sierra Morris-Graham won our Responsibility Award. 

Mackenzie Minor won our Academic Award. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Feb. 12th- Leader of the Pack Assembly 

Feb. 14th- Pink, White and Red Day 

Feb. 15th- Family Movie Night (6:00) 

Feb. 16th- Olympic Day 

Feb. 19th- Family Day 

Feb. 23rd- Pajama Day 

Feb. 28th- Pink Shirt Day 

 

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me via Remind 

Me App, phone (905) 774-5460 or email rachael.obrien@granderie.ca 

 

Thank You, 

 

Rachael OBrien 
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